

NAME:..... G8- BTVN 3 UNIT4 -MARKS:.....

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|---------------------|---------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>loo</u> k | B. <u>woo</u> den | C. <u>coo</u> k | D. <u>floo</u> d |
| 2. A. plu <u>mbe</u> r | B. de <u>bt</u> | C. ga <u>rb</u> age | D. do <u>u</u> bt |
| 3. A. wea <u>th</u> er | B. wea <u>lth</u> y | C. e <u>th</u> nic | D. bo <u>th</u> |
| 4. A. la <u>mp</u> s | B. cro <u>p</u> s | C. ha <u>ll</u> s | D. flu <u>t</u> es |
| 5. A. wa <u>tche</u> d | B. mis <u>s</u> ed | C. pla <u>y</u> ed | D. loo <u>k</u> ed |

Mark the letter A, B, C or D that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

- | | | | |
|------------------------|--------------------|---------------------|----------------------|
| 6. A. ga <u>th</u> er | B. sta <u>tue</u> | C. e <u>th</u> nic | D. u <u>n</u> ique |
| 7. A. hu <u>n</u> ting | B. cu <u>s</u> tom | C. fea <u>t</u> ure | D. o <u>ve</u> rlook |

Choose the letter A, B, C, D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

8. We are _____ the chicken in the rice field.
A. playing B. raising C. herding D. running
9. Most mountain girls know how to _____ clothes.
A. raise B. grow C. dance D. weave
10. Many Vietnamese ethnic minority students are studying at _____ schools.
A. private B. international C. national D. boarding
11. _____ does Hung Temple Festival take place? – In Phu Tho.
A. What B. Where C. When D. Why
12. _____ do the cattle provide the Tay? – Milk, meat and clothing.
A. What B. Where C. When D. Why
13. _____ is this festival held among the ethnic group? – Every month.
A. How B. How often C. When D. Why
14. The Tay is _____ second largest ethnic group in Vietnam.
A. a B. an C. the D. many
15. Vietnam is a country with _____ ethnic groups.
A. many B. a little C. much D. an
16. The Kinh is _____ majority ethnic group of Vietnam.
A. few B. many C. an D. a
17. _____ changes in the Vietnamese culture are explained through myths and folktales.
A. Many B. Much C. a D. a little
18. Mr Buong detests _____ a conversation with Mary.
A. have B. to have C. having D. has
19. My father arrives in Singapore _____ Monday evening.
A. in B. at C. from D. on
20. They canceled the Huong pagoda _____ it rained heavily.
A. because of B. because C. although D. in spite of
21. We are looking for a _____ table for the new living room.
A. round beautiful B. beautiful round C. blue round D. beautiful blue
blue blue beautiful round
22. We can learn how _____ banh chung at Tet.
A. make B. to make C. making D. made

Mark A, B, C or D indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the sentences

23. He won the school speaking English contest, which made his parents very proud.
A. lesson B. course C. career D. competition
24. Button decided to continue with his studies for another two years.

- A. get on B. carry out C. go on D. turn off

Mark A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the sentences

25. Do you mind if I borrow your dictionary?

- A. give B. take C. collect D. lend

26. Dan Tinh is a traditional musical instrument.

- A. modern B. old C. ancient D. beautiful

Mark A, B, C or D to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges

27. A: Would you like to have lunch with us? B: _____.

- A. All right B. Yes, I would C. No, I wouldn't like D. Yes, I'd love to

28. A: "Do women play an important role in Lai Chau?" Buong: "_____".

- A. Yes, they do B. No, they do C. No, thanks D. No, of course

Mark A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the questions.

29. Lan often goes to school by bus, but today she goes on foot.

- A B C D

30. I looked everywhere for my keys, but I could only find your.

- A B C D

31. : I'm becoming increasingly forgettable. Last week I locked myself out of the house twice.

- A B C D

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions

Mount Everest is the highest mountain in the world. It is also the highest trash pile in the world. About 400 people try to reach the top every year. This many climbers means a lot of trash. It is very dangerous to climb Mt. Everest. The air is very thin and cold. Most people carry oxygen bottles; they could die without it. When the oxygen bottles are empty, people throw them on the ground. When strong winds rip their tents, **people leave them behind**. They don't have enough energy to go down the mountain safely. Trash is a terrible problem. Since people first began to climb Mt. Everest, they have left 50,000 kilos of trash on the mountain. Several groups have climbed the mountain just to pick up the trash. When people plan to climb the mountain, they have to plan to take away their trash.

32. What is the main topic of the passage?

- A. Wind on the mountain B. A problem with trash C. A dangerous mountain D. Climbing safely

33. Where do climbers put their empty oxygen bottles?

- A. On the ground B. In trash can C. On their back D. In their tent

34. The climbers didn't leave anything on the mountain, but one is **NOT TRUE**.

- A. Special groups will pick the rubbish up.
B. They will recycle the rubbish there.
C. They don't have the energy to take the rubbish away.
D. Other climbers will use the rubbish later.

35. Why do climbers on Mt. Everest carry bottle of oxygen?

- A. The weather is cold. B. Climbing makes them tired. C. The air is very thin. D. They are thirsty.

36. In line 5, **people leave them behind**, what does the word **them** refer to?

- A. Tents B. Oxygen bottles C. Strong winds D. Other climbers

Make questions for the underlined words.

37. The Muong people often play flute, trumpet and gong.

→ _____

38. The Viet is the largest ethnic group in Vietnam.

→ _____

39. The Muong live in mountainous areas with abundant land for growing wet rice.

→ _____

40. They are harvesting their crops in the fields.

→ _____

Using the words given to write the meaningful sentences.

41. I/visit/my neighbors/yesterday/no one/be/home.

→ _____

42. You/like/cup/of/coffee/you/like/glass/of/water?

→ _____

43. Mr. Smith/seem/nice/man/he/be/selfish.

→ _____

44. Ann/want/lose/weight/she/go/the gym/regularly.

→ _____